
Hello from MES 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL PARENTS / GUARDIANS of GRADES K & GRADE 5 STUDENTS 
 
THIS INFORMATION IS FOR THE FRENCH SECOND LANGUAGE PROGRAMS 
  
Information Night, regarding the program selection for September 2020, will be held on 
Wednesday, Feb 5 at 6:30pm 
Location is: St. Stephen Elementary School-Library 
 
The information will be provided on options for Grades 1 and 6 students:  English Prime 
Program, Early French Immersion Program (Gr 1. entry) and the Late Gr. 6 French Immersion 
Program.  
Parents/guardians are invited to attend. 
 
Please note: MES does NOT offer the Early French Immersrion Program (Gr 1 entry) 
- If you decide to enroll your child into this program they will be attending St Stephen 
Elementary  
 
In the event Feb 5 is a Snow day, the meeting will be moved to Feb 6 instead. 
 
If you are unable to attend the Feb 5th date, you are also able to attend the meeting scheduled 
for Feb 3 at the St George Elementary School 
 
Thank you 
MES Office. 
 


